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City Council Regular Meeting - August 2, 2022
08-02-22 18:00

G. PUBLIC COMMENTS (3 MINUTES PER PERSON) 1 0 1 0

9. 22-0337 4 0 4 0
Consideration of the Proposed Los Angeles County Department of Health

Order Regarding Indoor Masking (City Manager Moe).

(Estimated Time: 1 Hr.)

DISCUSS AND PROVIDE DIRECTION

10. 22-0331 2 1 1 0
Status Report Regarding Bruce's Beach (City Attorney Barrow).

(Estimated Time: 30 Min.)

RECEIVE REPORT

Sentiments for All Agenda ltems

The following graphs display sentiments for comments that have location data. Only locations of users who have commented
will be shown.
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Overall Sentiment

LtColC Harding

Location:

Submitted At: 4:51pm 08-02-22

| absolutely oppose masking. Indoor or Outdoor. It should be optional if anything. If you feel "unsafe" please
wear your mask. It's child abuse to put these on children. There's a reason we were told as youngsters not to
breathe in a paper bag. It's dangerous. Breathing your own breath is not good. Most people do not even put on
a clean mask each wearing. I've worn a mask a couple times and became nauseous along with having extreme
headaches. Children will not know this is not good for them. We should not impose masks on employees. |If



someone is ill, they should stay home. It's common sense. Let's start using common sense. If the county
imposes Mask Mandates, please show leadership by mandating them on your residents or employees.

Overall Sentiment

Mike Michalski
Location:
Submitted At: 5:22pm 08-02-22

| and a majority of residents are opposed to enforcement of mask mandates at this stage and are supportive of
Councilmember Hadley's position on this, as are numerous other cities throughout LA County (El Segundo and
Beverly Hills, to name two). Those who would criticize Suzanne Hadley for her principled position represent an
extremist minority in our community and should be dismissed for no other reason than they apparently suffer from
Hadley Derangement Syndrome and, as such, are not worthy of being taken seriously.

Elizabeth Heatherton
Location:
Submitted At: 5:10pm 08-02-22

It's absurd to even consider masking benefits anyone other than those profiting from selling masks! Look at the
timeline for proof: We were shutdown, we pulled our kids out of school, we isolated, we masked, we vaccinated,
we masked again, we boosted, we were asked to boost again and WE'RE STILL CATCHING COVID!! Masks do
ZERO. We've learned to live with and mitigate adverse reactions/symptoms from covid. Time to move on. NO
MASKS!

LtColC Harding
Location:
Submitted At: 5:06pm 08-02-22

| absolutely oppose masking. Indoor or Outdoor. It should be optional if anything. If you feel "unsafe" please
wear your mask. It's child abuse to put these on children. There's a reason we were told as youngsters not to
breathe in a paper bag. It's dangerous. Breathing your own breath is not good. Most people do not even put on
a clean mask each wearing. I've worn a mask a couple times and became nauseous along with having extreme
headaches. Children will not know this is not good for them. We should not impose masks on employees. If
someone is ill, they should stay home. It's common sense. Let's start using common sense. If the county
imposes Mask Mandates, please show leadership by NOT mandating them on your residents or employees. (pls
correct this comment in PubComments by adding the "NOT" to the last sentence)

Michael Jenkins
Location:
Submitted At: 3:31pm 08-02-22

For better or worse, the County Health Department has deferred any action on reinstating indoor mandatory



masking. So, it's not clear to me that there is much to discuss. | am, however, alarmed by Councilmember
Hadley's comments to the press, suggesting that masking is not supported by science. Councilmember Hadley is
misinformed and when she makes comments like that to the press, she embarrasses the City, something she
does with some regularity. We are experiencing a surge of an extremely contagious COVID subvariant and the
science is abundantly clear that masking protects against contagion. While masking and the overall response to
the pandemic has regrettably been politicized to the detriment of the nation’s health, Councilmember Hadley how
about you stop advancing extremist political views in the name of science as though they represent the views of
this community?

Overall Sentiment

Elizabeth Heatherton

Location:

Submitted At: 5:19pm 08-02-22

What's happened since the negative attention and falsehoods regarding the property of Bruce Beach park is
really tragic: we've seen graffiti and vandalism that has never existed prior to BB park notoriety now be a regular
unfortunate occurrence; we see consistent trash that includes items from illegal activities(booze bottle, weed
items), illegal parking and events that are for profit but without permit! All because a quiet little beach town has
allowed falsehoods, lies and a scam for a ton of money to take over. What happened to the other residents of BB
park that had their parcels bought for eminent domain? Other residents were paid far less than the Bruce family
and yet these other residents don't seem to have their hand out for money. A very curious situation, it's a shame
a legit 3rd party historian wasn't allowed to make an accurate assessment based upon historical facts. MB now
wears a scarlet letter "R" for racist. Thanks a lot whomever thought this was a great plan.

Michael Jenkins

Location:

Submitted At: 3:18pm 08-02-22

At this juncture, the Council has commissioned and accepted an exhaustively researched history of Bruces’
Beach and decided on the wording of a new plaque. The County has completed work on its plaque located on
the lifeguard station property at the Strand and taken the courageous action of return ownership of the land to the
Bruce family. | encourage the City to complete fabrication of and install the City’s plaque at the top of the park.
Some shrill voices in the community urge denial of the truthful historical record, justifying their revisionist views on
fear of monetary liability. There is no basis for the fear mongering - the City cannot incur liability for expressing an
opinion (or an apology) one hundred years after the act of racial discrimination took place. What happened in
1924 was unquestionably an act of racial injustice. Let's accept the ugly truth of it, apologize for it and address
the consequences of it. In this country, we don't erase the truth. Yet.



